
                WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC 
                            October 2, 1990 
  
Meeting called to order by Ken Harris, WA8LLM/UNIT 251 President. 
There were ?? members present. 
Minutes from the September 4th meeting were read and approved. 
The Treasure's report was read and approved. 
  
                              OLD BUSINESS 
Ken WA8LLM/UNIT 251 reported that the satellite dish that was donated by 
Donnie N8HHU has been installed and is now in operation. 
 
A reminder was made about the Skywarn Storm Spotter's Class to be held 
October 4th at the Senior Center 121 South Court Street, in Ripley. 
 
The telephone company pioneers held their 2nd annual walk for the homeless.  
The walk was held September 9th.  Those helping with the walk were: Dick 
N8CSR/UNIT 264, Kim N8MAG/UNIT 267, and Joe N8MEV. 
 
Bill WF8U/UNIT 253, Ken WA8LLM/UNIT 251, and Bob KB8FVU attended the regional 
meeting held in Moundsville September 9th.  The next meeting will be in New 
Martinsville sometime in November. 
  
  
                              NEW BUSINESS 
Bob KB8FVU, the Communications Officer for Pleasants County Emergency 
Services said they are going to have a disaster drill and wanted to know if 
we would help provide communications between Wood County and Pleasants 
County.  The officials of Pleasants County has heard about Packet Radio and 
wants to see how it works.  They want use to transfer to them information 
about a chemical that has spilled in the disaster drill.  The group decided 
they would like to be involved. 
 
Bill WF8U/UNIT 253 asked if it would be ok to use the Emergency Operations 
Center to teach a Novice Amateur Radio Class.  The group thought it would be 
a good idea.  Bill said he would like to start the class October 25th. 
  
                            THOSE IN ATTENDANCE 
  
  
  
 


